






































































































































































































































































From: Matthew Alvarez
To: St.Croix, John; Argumedo, Catherine (ETH)
Cc: James Sutton
Subject: Letter to Chairperson Hur
Date: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 4:01:13 PM
Attachments: Hur Common Sense Voters Matter.pdf

Mr. St. Croix and Ms. Argumedo,
 
Attached please find a letter from Mr. Sutton addressed to Chairperson Hur regarding
 tonight’s Commission meeting.  Please confirm receipt of this letter.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Matthew Alvarez
The Sutton Law Firm 
150 Post Street, Suite 405 
San Francisco, CA 94108 
malvarez@campaignlawyers.com 
PH: 415/732-4502
FX: 415/732-7701
THIS E-MAIL IS CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED.  IF
 YOU RECEIVE THIS E-MAIL IN ERROR PLEASE CONTACT US
 IMMEDIATELY AND THEN DELETE IT OR DESTROY IT.  ANY TAX
 ADVICE CONTAINED IN THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO
 BE USED, AND CANNOT BE USED, FOR THE PURPOSE OF AVOIDING IRS
 PENALTIES OR FOR RECOMMENDING ANY TAX RELATED
 TRANSACTION OR MATTER TO A THIRD PARTY.
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